From: Margot Boyer

To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 11:16:08 AM

Dear Commissioners,

Like so many of my neighbors in Western Washington, I’m profoundly concerned that global warming is leading to
climate catastrophe.
We are on the brink of changes in the physical infrastructure of the earth that threaten civilization and all human life.

Burning fossil fuels is a primary cause of this looming catastrophe. Leadership, in 2018, means leading the way to a
post-carbon economy.

Washington is well positioned to take leadership on this issue.

Please ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025, and to meet our energy needs with 100% renewable, carbon-free
energy.

Sincerely,

Margot Boyer

PO Box 746
Vashon WA 98070
PSE ratepayer
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